
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Request For Proposal (RFP) Release Schedule 
JPS Repurposing Initiative  

 
Jackson Public School District (“JPS”) is pleased to announce a schedule for public Requests for Proposals 
(RFP) commencing May 15, 2024. This information included herein has been provided to notify individuals 
and groups interested in redeveloping one or more of the inactive school properties listed below as part 
of the JPS Repurposing Initiative.  

The RFP will facilitate a thorough review by JPS to identify those with legitimate interests and the capacity 
to submit a formal project proposal for approval consideration. Consistent with the requirements stated 
therein, proposal interest forms submitted in response to the RFP, via email at 
repurpose@jackson.k12.ms.us.  

https://sos.ms.gov/public-lands/16th-section-lands
mailto:repurpose@jackson.k12.ms.us

